
To report a streetlight problem please call the Borough Office at 838-6361. When calling the office 

please have the street address where the pole is located, the nearest cross street, and the pole number 

located on the metal band of the pole (this number will be a hyphenated number with 5-6 digits in each 

part). Thank you! 


